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31st January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 1 
 
We are writing to let you know that we are taking Year 1 to St Michael’s Church in Great Oakley on Tuesday 7th February 
2023.  
 
This educational trip coincides with Year 1’s RE topic for this term - Places in Christianity: What makes a place special 
for Christian people?  
 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and travelling to St Michaels Church by coach, we will spend 1 hour and 45 minutes 
at the church and will return to school at approximately 11:15am.  
 
The school are funding the cost of the coach for this trip and therefore there is no cost to parents/carers. No packed 
lunch will be required. Please ensure your child brings a coat to school. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Ilko and Mrs O’Donnell. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


